
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
During our programs, we often take photographs of activities involving students to share with 
our community! These photos may be published through our website, social media, news 
updates, and ads. 
 
We will not publish any photo that includes your child(ren) without your consent. Below, please 
specify whether you do or do not consent to photographs being taken of your child during our 
programs and potentially published online.  
 
 
Photo Release Consent: 

o I hereby allow the reproduction and publication of my child’s photograph(s) 
o I do not allow the reproduction and publication of my child’s photograph(s) 

 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature:     Date: 
 
_______________________________________  _____ / _____ / _____ 
 


